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Craig, Sondra

From: Laurie Logan <laurie.logan64@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, December 12, 2024 5:18 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Improve housing access
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Dear City Council Member, 
 
Please vote in favor of geƫng rid of parking requirements. We are desperately in need of more housing and geƫng rid of parking 
requirements will help with that. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Laurie Logan, M.D. 


